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Mr Steve Murray
Regional Director, North Coast
Department of Planning & Infrastructure
Locked Bag 9022
GRAFTON NSW 2460

Dear Sir

Re: Planning Proposal, Stoville Pty Ltd
Rezoning − Lot 1 DP 817406, Robb Street, Alstonville
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North Coast
owner for the rezoning ofCouncil is in receipt of a request submitted on behalf of the lan owner for the rezoning of

part of Lot 1 DP 817406, Robb Street, Alstonville. Council officers have undertaken an
assessment of the proposal which was reported to Council's Ordinary Meeting on 26 April
2012. A copy of the report to the Council and the associated resolution is enclosed for your
information. With respect to the planning proposal, Council resolved as follows [Minute No.
260412/2):

That Council support the rezoning of part of Lot 1 DP 817406 for industrial purposes and the
attached planning proposal be submitted to the Department of Planning and Infrastructure
for determination, with the submission also expressing Council's strong recommendation for
approval.

As a result of the above, please find enclosed the abovementioned planning proposal for
gateway determination in accordance with the provisions of section 56 of the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Act 1979.

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact Lachlan Sims of
Council's Strategic and Community Services Group on (02) 6686 1419.

Yours faithfully

Matthew Wood
Manager Strategic Planning
Strategic and Community Services Group

Enc
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